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SAVE 

the 

DATES 

Wednesday Weekly 
February 7, 2018 

 

 

—please ensure that the following items 

are in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city**For all parishes in THE DIOCESE 

This will ensure that the same information is being heard across the diocese. THANK YOU 
 

 Recruitment Poster for CIS 

 2nd Revision--DRC Winter 2018 Flyer 

 DYC Poster 

 

**

 Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  

 “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an email and text 

messaging tool created for churches, ministries, teams and other community 

organizations. It helps to communicate with the people by sending a simple 

text message. Please join us in keeping up with all the diocesan news.  

 
 

1.  The Diocese of Prince George will be hosting a 

Marriage Preparation weekend for couples to be held May 4—6, 2018. It will begin on 

Friday evening and conclude on Sunday early afternoon.  

More details to follow.  Please mark your calendar 

Online registration will be available soon.  

For more information by phone at (250) 964-4424 (ext. 2203) or email 

jgarden@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

 

2. 
ill be hosting days of reflection and 

learning on May 17 and 18, 2018. 

For more information please contact:  

 

Martha Primus     Carla Wolitski 

Chancery    Catholic Independent Schools 
Phone: 250-964-4424 ext 2202  Phone: 250-964-5642 

Email: mprimus@pgdiocese.bc  Email: cis@cispg.ca  

Jesus touched the man with 

leprosy and he was cured.  
Mark 1.40-45 

mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:jgarden@pgdiocese.bc.ca
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mailto:cis@cispg.ca
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3.   A big thank you to those who have submitted these to 

Teresa. If you have not yet submitted, please “Download” and email all your sacramental records 

from Parish Friendly for the 2017 Year to Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca  ASAP. 

 

If you do not have Parish Friendly – please send a hard copy of your parish registers to Teresa via 

fax or postal mail.  

If you require assistance with this process contact Martha.  
 

Make sure you do not open the file before sending it – we cannot upload it if you do.  
 

SOME PARISHES ARE A FEW YEARS BEHIND IN SUBMITTING THEIR RECORDS! 

If you are not sure if you are up to date, please contact Teresa at 250-964-4424 or email 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca and find out if you are up to date.  

 

 

4. At St. Joseph’s 

Parish, Smithers, April 20 - 22, 2018.  For more information or registration email 

Eileen Bouvier at bouviere@telus.net  

 

5.   

a) 
 

 

 PLEASE CHECK http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/  FOR POSITIONS STILL AVAILABLE WITH CISPG. 

 

Evangelization and Formation 
 

1. : Please post 

the revised DRC Winter/Spring schedule on your parish bulletin boards at your parish.  

1. : Come help serve breakfast at St. 

Vincent on Saturday, February 17, 2018 from 8:00 AM – 11:00 AM. Join us every month. To 

sign up, or for more information email youth@pgdiocese.bc.ca.  

 

1.  

REGISTRATION IS NOW LIVE!! We are excited that Face 

to Face Ministries will be back once again to our Diocese! Mike 

Landry is our keynote speaker.  

Head to http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/youth/registration-2018-

dyc/ for more info and to REGISTER TODAY! 

Parishes, please print attached poster for your bulletins and bulletin boards. 
This event is open to all in grades 7-12. 
 

 

mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
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https://www.facebook.com/mikeisthird/?fref=mentions
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2.  Some parishes in our diocese are launching this program. 

If you are interested in hosting this in your parish this coming year, it’s not too late to start! 

Email ejoyce@pgdiocese.bc.ca for more info and to connect to other parishes also beginning 

this.  

mailto:ejoyce@pgdiocese.bc.ca

